
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT, ALASKA

P.O. BOX 898
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99506-0898

August 9, 2000
MEPLYTO
ATTENTION OF:

Programs and Project Management Division
Special Project Management Branch

Mr. Jeff Brownlee
Alaska Department of
Environmental Conservation

555 Cordova Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Mr. Brownlee:

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Alaska District is
submitting for your review and comment the document entitled
"Draft Work Plan, 2000 Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study,
Northeast Cape, St. Lawrence Island, Alaska: dated
August 4, 2000.

Please provide your written comments on the draft report by
September 6, 2000. Comments may be sent by facsimile to
(907) 753-5626, but should also be mailed for the official file.
A review conference is tentatively scheduled for 9:00 a.m. on
September 7, 2000 in Room 20 at the Alaska District offices. The
address for the meeting is:

Headquarters, Alaska District
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
2204 3rd Street
Elmendorf AFB, Alaska 99506-1538

Provision will be made for reviewing parties from Savoonga and
Gambell to participate by teleconference.

If you have any questions concerning the enclosed documents
or any other Northeast Cape RI/FS issues, please feel free to
contact me at (907) 753-5606.

Sincerely,

Ricnard Jackson
Proj ect Manager
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Copies Furnished (under separate cover):

Mr. Fritz Waghiyi, President, Native Village of Savoonga,
Post Office Box 120, Savoonga, Alaska 99769

Mr. Gerald Soonagrook, Sr., President, Native Village of
Gambell, Post Office Box 89, Gambell, Alaska 99742

Honorable Jerry Wongittilin, Sr., Mayor of Savoonga
Post Office Box 120, Savoonga, Alaska 99769

Honorable Winfred James, Sr., Mayor of Gambell, Post Office
Box 189, Gambell, Alaska 99742

Mr. Winfred Matuklook, President, Sivuqaq Corporation,
Post Office Box 101, Gambell, Alaska 99742

Mr. Julian lya, Community Co-Chair, Restoration Advisory Board,
Post Office Box 160, Savoonga Alaska 99769

Mr. Jeff Brownlee, Alaska Department of Environmental
Conservation, 555 Cordova Street, Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Mr. Morris Toolie, Jr., President, Native Village of Savoonga,
Post Office Box 160, Savoonga, Alaska 99769
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